Buenos Aires, Argentina

November 15th, 2020

Dear Reviewers,

Thank you very much for taking the time and effort necessary to review our
manuscript entitled: Is there a place to optimize thoracic radiotherapy in LS-SCLC
after 20 years?

We sincerely appreciate all valuable comments and suggestions, which
helped us to improve the quality of the article. Appropriate changes, suggested by
the Reviewers, have been introduced to the manuscript which are highlighted
within the document.

We addressed all the comments and modified the table with more data. We
think that the control arm of the CONVERT trial represents the standard of care,
because it achieved the best result with the modern radiotherapy techniques and a
quality assurance programme, but still there is a place to optimize TRT.

We also revised the translation again to improve the language.

Let us emphasize our full readiness to make any further improvements to the
manuscript.

We hope that our manuscript will be acceptable for publication in the World
Journal of Clinical Oncology.

Best regards,
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